
 

 

 

CITY OF HIGH POINT 
AGENDA ITEM 
 

 
Title:  Structural Fire Fighting Gear 
From: Thomas Reid, Fire Chief Meeting Date: November  21, 2016 

Public Hearing: N/A Advertising Date 
Advertised By: 

N/A 
N/A 

Attachments: 
 

Formal Bid Recommendation Form 

 
 
PURPOSE:  
The High Point Fire Department has 20 sets of PPE (Turnout Gear) that are slated for replacement due to age or 
not meeting the National Fire Protection Association (NFPA) Standard 1851.  
 
BACKGROUND:  
In accordance with National Fire Protection Association (NFPA) 1851 (2014 Edition), Standard on Selection, 
Care, and Maintenance of Protective Ensembles for Structural Fire Fighting and Proximity Fire Fighting, the City 
of High Point Fire Department currently has at this time 20 sets of PPE that does not meet the standard or has 
been condemned by a third party testing  agency.  
 
BUDGET IMPACT:   
Funding is available within the current FY 2016-2017 department budget. 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:  
High Point Fire Department is requesting approval from Council for authorization to piggyback off the City of 
Winston Salem bid for PPE (Turnout Gear) which was opened September 8, 2016. 
 

 
 

 




